
  

Kendrick School Sixth Form     

   
 

Student Expectations  

  
We expect all students to abide by the Kendrick pledge -   

  

The Kendrick Pledge  

We, the students, staff and friends  
of Kendrick School, pledge to   

uphold the values of friendship,  
kindness and respect.  

  
We promise to stand against  

prejudice, ignorance and   
injustice in all its forms,  

promoting the values of equality,   
tolerance and justice for all  

Lead, inspire, make a difference  

 
 
 
 
 
 



  

  

The School Day 

AM Registration 8.25-8.45 

Period 1 8.45-9.45 

Period 2 9.50-10.50 

First Break 10.50-11.10 

Period 3 11.10-12.10 

Second Break  12.10-1.00 

Period 4 1.10-2.10 

Period 5 2.15-3.15 

 

The Sixth Form building is open between 7.30-5.30 every day. You can leave the school site during 

the day to visit the local shops, but please do not be out of school for longer than 30 minutes. You 

must sign out and back in using your fob at the point outside the library. Your ID cards must be worn 

at all times. 

 Please use the stairs at all times but ask permission if you need to use the lift or accessible toilet. 

Please check your school email every day. A Sixth Form Bulletin which contains vital information 

about the week will be sent to you every Monday.  Sixth Formers will need to sign the school’s 

Acceptable Internet and Email Use agreement which emphasises responsible use of phones in 

school. Internet use is monitored by members of staff. Please do not email members of staff 

between the hours of 6pm and 7am. 

You are responsible for your school work and will be expected to develop good working patterns so 

that you meet the deadlines set by staff.  We ask that you do not take on more than 12 hours a week 

paid employment. If you get behind, or feel overwhelmed by work, your form tutor is there to help 

you.  Directed Independent Study Periods (DISP) must be spent in the Library, Sixth Form Study 

rooms or one of the designated rooms and will be directed by your teacher – please ensure the 

deadlines are met. The Library and Sidmouth basement are silent study areas. Sixth formers can use 

the empty classrooms, the conservatory and rooms on the top floor of Sidmouth to do group work.    

 

 

 



 

Mobile phones must be switched off during lesson time. Phones can be used at break times in the 

sixth form areas but not around the school grounds as this sets an unwanted example to the 

younger students. You are responsible for your money and valuables. Do not leave them 

unattended.  

Healthy Eating Whilst you have the opportunity to go offsite to purchase food, it is important that 

you follow some basic guidelines.  

If you bring food into school it must be ‘nut free.’ This includes Take Aways and chocolate. Any Take 

Aways must be eaten in the sixth form common room only. Please do not buy additional food for 

friends or siblings. Energy drinks are not allowed in school at any time.  

Please always eat in the common rooms or canteen area, never in classroom and wash up your dirty 

mugs, plates etc.  

Do not bring alcohol or any classified or potentially dangerous substance or object onto school 

premises.  

Kendrick operates a no-smoking/vaping policy throughout the whole of the school. 

 

 

  

  

 


